



PARENT NEWSLETTER

January 2022

COVID REMINDERS

- If your child has a potential exposure to a COVID positive staff member you will be notified and asked to seek medical guidance advice from your child's treating physician on what to do next, if anything
- If your child has a potential exposure to a COVID positive family member- please notify Angie Lanoux immediately. You will be asked to see medical guidance.
- If your child has symptoms of any illness or tests positive for COVID, please notify Angie Lanoux immediately. A written medical clearance from your child's treating physician will be required to return to services.
- If your child develops *any symptoms of illness* while in center, you will be notified and asked to pick up your child as soon as possible, preferably within 30 minutes. A written medical clearance from your child's treating physician will be required or your child must be symptom free to return to services.

Medical Guidance – advice from a physician on what course of action, if any, should happen

Medical Clearance – a written note from a physician stating that a child is medically cleared to return to services

Please let us know if you have any questions. Thank you for your understanding! Angie Lanoux: alnaoux@tc-aba.com

JANUARY FAMILY GROUP MEETINGS

Hammond – Thursday, January 13, 2:00pm, in person

New Orleans SMSS- Saturday, January 22, 9:30am in person

Houma/Thib- Wednesday, January 19, 9:30am and 12noon, online

Lafayette- Mondays, January 17 and 24, 8:00am and 2:00pm in person – PLEASE RSVP to Angie Lanoux, Space is limited

Baton Rouge Pre-K- Friday, January 14 9:00 online

Baton Rouge School-aged- Thursday, January 13, 8:45am in person

In -person meetings: please wear a mask and practice social distancing, please refrain from attending if you have any symptoms of illness

Online: Angie Lanoux will send a ZOOM link prior to the meeting



Please call or text Janice Huber to schedule your New Family Orientation (337) 526-5231